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Submission: As a home owner and rate payer I am totally against this rise in our rates. Lithgow City Council do little for the
community of Lithgow besides having our rubbish collected.

Our roads are terrible and filled with pot holes, there is very little for both adults and children to do and the council does little
to entice businesses to come to Lithgow which would give people jobs.

This rate hike would only disadvantage people that already struggle. I live in a one income family and my husband is a
pensioner this will make our lives harder.This council really need to start to think of the community and give back to the
community instead of taking more for little return to the community.





